M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 12, 2020
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Boone County High
Addition-Renovations, BG #20-183
On October 22, 2020, five Proposals were received with Graybach submitting the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $8,865,038. as follows:
Base Bid




               
$8,379,900
Alternate No. 1 (Chimney removal)
                  
     $11,400

Alternate No. 2 (District preferred manufacturers)               $72,138
- Nora Flooring
- Dalkin air handling unit and chiller
- Aerco boiler
- Wattstopper lighting control system
- Exacq security system (CCTV)
- Telecor intercom/paging
- Kohler emergency generator

Alternate No. 3 (Athletic entrance piers/gates)                    $39,300
Alternate No. 4 (Accoustical wall treatment)                     $123,000
Alternate No. 5 (Work in renovated lobby & corridor     $111,600
Alternate No. 6 (Decorative lighting)                                    $52,600
Alternate No. 7 (Drywall laminated areas on concrete


     block with graphic wallpaper)                 $19,700
Alternate No. 8 (Glass operable partition in classroom


     collaboration space)                                    $8,500
Alternate No. 9 (UL Master label lightning protection


     system)




 $48,000

I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.
